
Hi Mandana,

The backfill pipeline will no longer utilise the Spring Creek Crossing to access the Backfill Hole. The
backfill line will now run from the process plant to the Boxcut and down the decline. This has the
following benefits:

Reduced surface disturbance;
Less opportunity for discharge to surface waters; and
Reduced pumping distances and pressures.

The revised pipeline route is expected to follow the same pathway as the existing mine dewatering
and mine water supply pipelines that are currently installed within the existing mine footprint.
Regards,

James Dornan  |  Project Development Manager
Diversified Minerals Pty Ltd
M 0433 412 750 | P 02 8272 4106 
E James.Dornan@divminerals.com.au
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